
Voyd St. Pierre

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hello,

Kristiny Lorett
Friday, November 15, 2019 11:04 AM
Voyd St. Pierre; Melissa Han
Youth Leadership Council Travel Request (School Board)

I am submitting a travel request for our students who applied and were accepted to the Serve Montana for
Governor Steve Bullock's office for their work with the food pantry at our school. The student conference on

November 22, 2018 in Helena and the hotel will be provided by the governor's office. We need to provide a

school vehicle, I am asking Mona Sunchild to chaperone since I am unavailable, and food costs. Leaving after
school on Thursday, November 21 and returning Friday, November 22 in the evening.

I am attaching one of congratulatory letters for a winner. Our winners are Cruz Sunchild, Kodee Henderson,
Ella Moore, and J'Leanna Raining Bird! We are so proud of our star studentsl They have already replied with
acceptance and submitted the picture and biography required.

Please let me know what else to do if needed.

Thank you,

Kristiny Lorett

From: Gabrielli, Jaime <Jaime.Gabrielli@mt.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2019 3:18 PM

To: cruzsunchildl2@gmail.com <cruzsunchildl2@gmail.com>; lkssinger@yahoo.com <lkssinger@yahoo.com>; Kristiny

Lorett <kristineyl@rockyboy.k12.mt.us>
sub,ect: Youth Leadership council

servemsntono
GOVCRNOR'S Of FICE OF COMMUNIIY SERVICE

Dear cruz,

Congratulations! The Governor's Office of Community Service is excited to invite you to serve on the Governor and First

Lady Youth Leadership Council as a second-year member. You were selected because of your commitment to serving

others, your passion for feeding Montana's kids, and your experience working closely with your peers and community to
create change.



We received many applications from incredible students across the state, making the selection process very competitive.
Because of the number who want to serve, a wait list has been created for those interested in becoming council
memberc. Please rcsoond bv Frldav November ts{ to confirm your commitment to seMing on the council and thot you
will attend the lull-doy retreot on Friday, November 22"d in Helena.

lf you are no longer able to make the commitment or cannot attend the retreat, please let me know so that we can
accept a student from the wait list. You are welcome to contact me with any questions about YLC and these
commitments. Additionally, please email a 3-4 sentence biography, along with a photo of yourself for the website by
Fridav. November 8rh to serve@mt.gov.

Requirements:
. Attend the all-day retreat on November 22nd (mileage and hotel can be reimbursed, if needed)
. Engage in project planning and management for 1-2 hours each week until Fight Childhood Hunger Week
. Participate in monthly conference calls starting in January
. Submit progress report #1 and project ideas at the end ofJanuary
. Submit progress report #2 at the end of March
. lmplement projects during Fight Childhood Hunger Week, April 73-79,2o2o. Expect to spend 10-20 hours that

week on projects.
. Submit final report in early May 2020

Students are subject to removal ot ony point if they are unoble to meet the requirements of the council.

Jaime Gabrielli is the Youth Leadership Council Coordinator and will be working closely with you and your adult advisors
throughout the year to help ensure your success on the Governor and First Lady Youth Leadership Council.
We have reserved a block of rooms at the Wingate Inn for Thursday, November 21. Please let us know if you would like
us to reserve a room for you and your family when you notify us of your acceptance.

Again, feel free to call or email me if you have any questions. We are very excited to invite you join YLC!

ln Service,

E^"/e- DanRitter
Executive Director, Governor's Office of Community Service
406-444-9077


